
Hook’s 15 Year Cheddar – October 2019  

 

 

We will begin selling our 15 year cheddar at our cheese factory in 

Mineral Point on Friday, October 25th and at the Dane County Farmers 

Market on Saturday, October 26th. 

 

We can ship the 15 Year Cheddar to anywhere in the US.  We will begin 

shipping orders with 15 Year Cheddar on Monday, October 28th. 

 

 

 


